
Cougar Daily’s “The Potty Mouth” 
Read and learn while you pee and poo 

 Hey there Coronado, as most of you have probably discovered, homecoming week, while fun and exciting, 

is also exhausting. Take this time to appreciate getting the proper amount of sleep, eating well balanced and 

appropriately timed meals, as well as the new memories that you made over this past week. With any luck now 

though, we can enjoy a perfectly normal and low-key week to just breathe. Just like many of you, your favorite 

Cougar Daily correspondent is feeling a little bit tired this week, so enjoy this slightly abbreviated edition of your 

commode chronicle.  

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Upcoming Events 

 
Want to read more? Find more on our website, cougardaily.org or on Instagram @thecougardaily! 

9/26/22 – 10/1/22 

A Little Sports Commentary 
High School Sports are great. Chances are a 

good portion of you were at the homecoming football 

game and have already figured this out. Being under 

the lights on Friday night and watching your team 

play creates an environment like no other. However, 

many of our school’s teams find their events to be not 

so well attended.  

The sports schedule you see in every issue 

of this newsletter isn’t just to look pretty (although it 

does if I do say so myself), it’s to make you aware of 

all the opportunities that you have to go and support 

your fellow cougars whether it be on the field, the 

court, or the course. So many athletes put in so much 

work and then when the time come to show off the 

fruits of their labors, their crowds consist of parents 

and coaches. I think we can agree that they deserve 

better. 

Now I’m not saying that there’s something 

wrong with going to football, basketball or volleyball 

games; they’ll never not be amazing. But it would be 

nice to swing by a tennis match, cheer for your 

softball team, or see what’s going in the world of 

soccer and cross country. We have an amazing 

community at Coronado, and let’s keep it going by 

showing each other the maximum level of love and 

support that we can! 

Fun Things Happening in Your 

Hallways 

• Congrats to the Coronado Mountain Bike 

Team! They finished 7th in the state three 

weeks ago in Frisco and had four riders 

finish on the podium last week in 

Leadville.  Ian Hunt and Charlie Zook both 

have finished in the top 15 out of over 150 

riders.  Congrats to all of the riders!  Four 

more races in the season. Let’s go Cougars!   

• Breaking news: chicken crosses road, gains 

national attention. 

• Cross Country Varsity Boys place 2nd in 

their home meet! 

• Mr. Ottmer and Monsieur Trocha absolutely 

killing it on Adam Sandler Day 

 


